
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                       

    
 

 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Issue No.20       

10th Feb 2022 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Michael and Lucas for a brilliant teddy bear craft.  

 

3/4 Felicity for super work on her reading and Lilyanna for great 

times tables. 
 

P5/6   Zara   and Amy for excellent work in all areas.  

 

P7     Ellie for having such a positive attitude in all that she does 

and Carys for trying her best in all her work. 
. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Hockey 
Congratulations to the Boys’ Hockey team 

who were undefeated at the Ulster 
Hockey Blitz last week. A fantastic 

achievement for the only ‘small school’ in 
the competition. A special mention to our 

star goalie, Zac who didn’t concede any 
goals in 6 games.  

Diary Dates 
14th – 18th February – Half term 

Tuesday 22nd – Swimming P6 /7 Piano 
Wednesday 23rd – P5 cycle skills 

Thursday 24th – P6 cycle skills, library van and  
flute lessons 

Friday 25th – P7 cycle skills 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Running Club 
Congratulations to everyone who 

completed our Forest Run - an 
amazing achievement. Thanks to all 

the parents and staff who joined in on 
the run! We definitely have some 
future running stars at Gorran PS.  

Pick up times 
From 21st February, Primary 3 will 

be staying until 3/3.15pm.  
Staggered pick up times are still in 

operation – 
P1/2 - 1.50pm 

P3/4 – 3pm 
P5/6 – 3.10pm 
P7 – 3.15pm 

 
 

 Parent Teacher Meetings 
Don’t forget to book your appointment 
for a parent teacher meeting. You will 

find it under the parents’ section of the 
school app. 

Dinner Menu 
Week 3 

Superhero Week – Autism NI 
We would love to see lots of 
you in fancy dress tomorrow 

to celebrate autism awareness 
week.  

For those not feeling 
‘superheroey’ you can wear 

non-uniform. 
 
 
 
  

SUSTRANS – Cycle Training 
Remember to bring your 

bikes and helmets to school 
for cycle training - starting 

on Wednesday 23rd 
February. Bikes can be left 
inside school overnight if it 

helps.  

Library Van 
The library van will be 

back at school after 
half-term.  Please 

bring any borrowed 
books in for Thursday 

24th February. 


